Mercz Rushing

From: Felicia Condry

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 12:43 PM
To: Mercy Rushing

Subject: FW: Nicky

I should have included you earlier, apologies.

This couple went on and on about how great Nicky was, they look forward to spending spring break at the Reserve and
are excited to see Nicky again.

From: Felicia Condry

Sent: Wednesday, February 15, 2023 9:52 AM
To: Kyle McCoy <kmccoy@mineola.com>
Subject: Nicky

I just got off the phone with a couple from Indiana, they called to make reservations for the Derby for spring break, they
were very complimentary about our trails and especially about Nicky. They said they really liked how he comes around

to talk to everyone, he made them feel very welcome and are looking forward to seeing him again.

Wanted you to know.

Felicia Condry
City of Mineola
903-569-6183

Fax: 903-569-6551
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